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Ambassador Dr. Vidhu P. Nair interacted with some of the students from 

Turkmenistan who have secured scholarship by the Indian government for pursuing 

studies in various Indian Universities on 28.07.2023. He briefed them on the excellent 

educational opportunities offered by India in various disciplines and wished them all 

success in their studies as well as a pleasant stay in India. 

 

Some photos of the meeting are attached:  

  



  



 


